
The Senate of the State of New Hampshire
107 North Main Street, Concord, N.R03301-4951

,- . IJLIbp3q

July 5, 2016

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Energy Efficiency Resource Standard, DE 15-137

Dear Ms. Howland:

I write to clarify my letter dated May 10, 2016 filed in this docket. The
letter was intended to reflect the Legislature’s directive in HB 2 that any
General Fund dollars expended in the implementation of an Energy
Efficiency Resource Standard must be approved by the Fiscal Committee.
I also want to thank the parties for all their hard work in this docket.
Thank you very much for your time and consideration.
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Jeb Bntdiey
Senate District 3


